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2 April: 17th anniversary of the foundation of the Community of Le Grezze, Casa of Saint Angela. 

We give thanks to God. 

****** 

5 April: we went to the Community of Capriolo for the Mass celebrated for the 60th anniversary 

of profession of Sr Rosangela Carugo. After the refreshments, we had to return to Le Grezze 

for our catechism groups in the parish. 

 

    
 

****** 
 

6 April: the meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela: as usual, we had a reflection and adoration, 

and then before refreshments, Sr Patrizia gave a report on the assembly of all the groups of 

Friends which took place in Milan. 
 

 
 

****** 
 

14 April: Mr Brad Resch and his daughter Evangeline, a student at the Ursuline school in 

Cincinnati, visited the casa during their holiday in Italy for the Holy Year. 
 

     
 



20 April Easter: after having taken part in all the liturgies of Holy Week and Easter in the 

parish, and also the meditations given by Sr Grazia at the Mericianum, we went to Capriolo to 

spend the rest of the day and Easter Monday with the Community. 

 

 

 

We were there the morning of 21st when we heard the news of the death 

of Pope Francis. With all of you and with all the Church we pray for the 

Holy Father and for the Conclave. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

22 April: a group of six sisters from Poland, accompanied by a seminarian, spent four days in 

Desenzano. They stayed at the Mericianum and visited the casa during their stay. 

 

 
 

****** 

25 April: Sr Moekti Gondosasmito came with a group of past pupils from Indonesia with their 

families. They were in pilgrimage in Italy. On this day they arrived at Le Grezze and celebrated 

Mass before going to the centre of Desenzano. 

 

26 April: the same group were with us in the morning for Mass before visiting the parish and 

then going to Salò. 

 

  
 

****** 

28 April: Sr Iwona Skorupa with the provincial council and a group of the local prioresses from 

Poland arrived in Desenzano on pilgrimage. They also stayed at the Mericianum. 

 

 



29 April: a group of 44 young people and 7 teachers from the Ursuline middle school in Brunico 

visited the casa. 

 

Sr Iwona’s group spent the afternoon with us in Le Grezze. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

30 April: feast of St Mary of the Incarnation 

Praying with all of you.  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


